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            Circular 13-2023   

  

                                         1 February 2023 

 

 Dear Residents, 

C  

 BISTRO CHANGES AND INTRODUCTION OF MEAL PACKAGES: 

 

To clarify on questions we received with regards to packages that residents want to take up for meals, 

There is still the option to have your meal packed in take away container at an additiona charge of R10.00. 

 

The Bistro does not have the staffing to do deliveries so the Duty Managers will do lunch deliveries for 

residents who have booked packages or have an account with the Bistro.  Thus the receipt just needs to be 

signed by the resident.  Duty Manager can not go around with the Bistro card machine or accept cash. 

 

Residents who want to bring their own plate / container to the Bistro and collect their own meal is welcome 

to do so from 12:00 onwards. 

 
 

Warm Regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


